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October 12, 2017 
 
Knox Marsh Development   Frederick E. Drew III 
242 Central Ave.    Cheryl A Groscinski-Drew  
Dover, NH 03820    PO Box 391 
      Barrington, NH 03825 
Christopher Berry 
Berry Surveying & Engineering 
335 Second Crown Point Road 
Barrington, NH 03825 
 
Re: 238-16-V-17-Design Review – Request by applicant for a design review for a 20 unit 
       townhouse style development off of Franklin Pierce Highway (aka) Route 9) across from the  
       Middle School entrance.  
 
This is to inform you that the Barrington Planning Board at its October 3, 2017 meeting closed 
the Conceptual Design Review Phase for the above referenced project at the applicant’s 
request. 
 
 
I wish you the best of luck with your project.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel 
free to contact me. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Marcia J. Gasses 
Town Planner & Land Use Administrator 
 
cc:    File 
  

mailto:barrplan@metrocast.net
mailto:barrplan@gmail.com

